
Bible Club Crafts Instructions

Dear Team Leaders and Members,

Thank you so much for your willingness to serve in the Street Reach Ministries! 

Part of your Bible Club sessions will involve crafts.  We are asking that you provide 
the materials needed to complete each day’s suggested craft activity.  Please plan 
for supplies that will allow for at least 80 children at each assigned site each day.  
Because the Bible Clubs are outside in vacant lots, tables are not available (unless you 
provide them)Children assemble the crafts while sitting on the ground on tarps.  Power 
is also not available at the Bible Club Site so any craft needing the use of power for 
assembly will need to be done prior to the trip or at the housing facility.

If your group would like to bring extra coloring pages, Fruit Loops, macaroni, or beads 
for making preschool necklaces, you might use these when you need an extra activity or 
for the younger children who have short attention spans.

Because of the nature of Street Reach, the children require close supervision and 
assistance. You may have an activity that requires you to cut out materials before you 
arrive at your site. We do not encourage the children using scissors or other sharp 
objects at the site. 

Please understand that these craft activities are for suggestions only.  You have the 
option of providing your own crafts for our kids.  If you wish to use our craft suggestions, 
you may want to cut out and assemble some of the pieces together prior to arriving in 
order to have enough time for the children to finish.  It’s strongly suggested if using our 
crafts, you assemble most of the project for the younger children prior to coming.  
Typically the children are at the “craft” station for, at most, 20 minutes. 

Be assured that the Street Reach staff will be here to assist you and we will be praying 
for your team as you prepare to come to Memphis.

Together in His Service

The Staff


